
 

Week beginning Monday 14th September 2020 

We are settling into our new routine at school and the children have adapted well to our new timetable and our ‘bubble’ distancing rules. Homework 

will begin this week. Please send the homework book in on Mondays and the spelling homework on Fridays. We are looking forward to contacting you 

by telephone for an informal chat over the next couple of weeks.          

 The Year Two team  

This week we will be covering the following: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths: Unit – Place Value (Year 2 up to 100 but 

differentiated for some children who may find this too 

difficult.) 

After recapping some Year 1 skills last week, we are now 

beginning Year 2 place value work. 

• Read and write numbers to at least 100 in 

numerals and in words.  

• Recognise the place value of each digit in a two-

digit number (tens, ones) 

Identify, represent and estimate numbers using different 

representations including the number line  

English: Week 2 of work based on a book by Oliver Jeffers called ‘Here We Are: 

Notes For Living On Planet Earth’. The unit has been produced to help support 

all children returning to the school community, re-connect with each other and 

re-engage with school life. The words and pictures in the book work together to 

help children to understand their place in the world and to move forward 

together in a positive and constructive way post lock down.  

Topic 

History: Local area. To plan some some new amenities for Bagshot village. Draw 

a simple map to show the new features and construct a key. 

Art: Artis study: Picasso- drawing in the style of this famous artist. 

P.E.: Multi skills – Ball skills (hand-eye coordination) 

P.S.H.E. – Week 2 Stories for well – being (Six week unit) 

We will be using carefully chosen stories to develop the children’s wellbeing 

alongside their literacy skills. Characters in the books are experiencing various 

issues: Transition; Happiness; Empathy; Worries; Resilience and Friendship. We 

will be using the books to stimulate discussion, and to allow the children to 

express their feelings. 

 
 

Science: Unit – Animals including humans 

The life cycle of a butterfly. 

Having looked at life cycles of humans last week, we will 

learn about the lifecycle of a creature whose offspring do 

not look like the adults. 

 


